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Aaron Panko

From: Paula Clarke <pclarke.lcsw@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 8:11 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Subdivision Historic 30 Acre Meyer Farm.   Case No SUB 21-09

Dear Mr Panko, 

I am submitting my comments regarding the proposed development of the Meyer Farm.  The current  plan calls for a 

138 lot of SFR.   

 

This is far too dense considering the proximity of a major commercial street which will increase traffic in an already busy 

thoroughfare.  Additionally,  the removal of hundreds of oak trees goes against Salem’s plan for environmental 

sustainability. 

 

I believe either an extension of Hilfiker Park or, at the very least, building townhomes which could save more trees 

would be a better solution. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paula Clsrke 

736 Rural Av S 

Salem, OR 97302 

661-877-8113 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


